
Officer Reports

Seneschal’s Report:
● Still waiting for news on becoming a full shire

○ Might take up to 2 years, but we have checked all the boxes

Exchequer’s Report:
● She is working on going through the hand book
● We must haven exchequer deputy once we become a full shire
● She will begin to keep a ledger of the money and other things that are now earmarked

for us from other groups

Herald’s Report:
● Nothing new to report

Minister of Youth’s Report:
● Nothing new to report

Knights Marshal’s Report:
● We still don’t have one but we have updates on how fighters are progressing
● Ronin and Elizabeth plan to try to authorize in Cut and Thrust at Toys for Tots, wish them

luck!
● Heavy fighting meetings are still being held

Arts and Science Minsiter’s Report:
● Kingdom Arts and Science Tournament was held November 4th.

○ We had 4 members enter: Simone, Elizabeth, Mabilia, and Lena
○ Simone won Populace Choice!!!

● We discussed entering a bid for Kingdom Arts and Science Tournament for 2024 and all
in attendance were excited about doing that



Web Minister and Social Media Minsister’s Report:
● We will develop a plan to do more on social media - we will have a plan of action to post

more often
● Homework for everyone: post pictures on the private Facebook group (Villa Frumentaria

- Unofficial NW Iowa SCA group) and then Ronin can post them on our group’s new
Instagram (Villa_Frumentaria_SCA)

Chronicler’s Report:
● Please still send articles, posts, etc to the chronicler at elizabethdaundelyon@gmail.com

so she can maybe include them in the newsletter for December 1st or keep them until
the next newsletter

● The chronicler will send release forms to those she needs them from
● We voted a name for the newsletter: Cornucopia

○ The name is a call back to the Latin in Villa Frumentaria as well as the “corn” of
the corn farm shire

○ We also discussed doing an April edition of the newsletter and calling it
“Corny-copia” and doing an April Fools edition

● Look for the first edition of the newsletter to be published on or around December 1st!

Old Business

Inn for Crown Tournament the first weekend of December:
● Torquil is in charge and is assigning specific jobs
● If you want to contribute, let Torquil know
● We will need help the day of the event as well!
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